
From: Frances Keogh 
Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2021 2:49 PM 
To: Development Services <DevelopmentServices@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Farhi proposed Development at 435-452 Ridout St 
 
I am not sure if this is the correct address to convey my objection to this development. 
It is monstrous in size and will destroy the area. I am in agreement with development 
but this is excessive in the heritage district of Bankers Row. 
 
Frances 
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